
 

 

 

 

March 21, 2023 

 

To:  Members of the Public Safety and Governance Committee   

From:  Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

Subject: Cincinnati Police Department Staffing and Recruiting  

 

Attached is a presentation regarding the Cincinnati Police Department’s Staffing and 

Recruiting for the Public Safety and Governance Committee Meeting on Tuesday, March 

21st at 9:30 AM.  

 

 

Cc: Teresa Theetge, Police Chief  


